
HUNTER RECREATIONAL 

FLYING CLUB 

IS RE INTRODUCING THEIR 

“WINE COUNTRY POKER RUN” 

Sunday October 27th 2024 

(Cessnock Airport) 

If you are a light aircraft pilot and 

would like to participate, simply register 

your interest via the HRFC website  

<https://hunterflyers.com.au> or phone 

Bob on 0428 767  279 for an info. pack. 

 

*  Prizes    *  Fun    *  Food & Drinks Available 

*  Pilots / Passengers & Non Members can enter 

*  Multiple Entries Permitted    *  Become a Member 


